
 

 
 

OPEN EVENING THURSDAY 14 SEPTEMBER 2023 

 
We have an open evening on Thursday 14 September from 5pm to 8pm.  There 
will be a Headteacher’s presentation for Year 6 primary school students and their 
parents in the south hall from 5.10pm. The presentation will be repeated at 
6.00pm, 6.45pm and 7.15pm.  Please note that you do not need to book to 
attend our open evening. 
 
Opportunities to visit 
 
The Headteacher and the senior leadership team will welcome small groups of 
parents and their children at 9am, by appointment only on the following dates: 
 
Tuesday 19 September 2023 
Wednesday 20 September 2023 
Thursday 21 September 2023 
Friday 22 September 2023 
Tuesday 26 September 2023 
Wednesday 27 September 2023 
Thursday 28 September 2023 
Friday 29 September 2023 
Tuesday 3 October 2023 
Wednesday 4 October 2023 
Thursday 5 October 2023 
Friday 6 October 2023 
Tuesday 10 October 2023 
Wednesday 11 October 2023 
Thursday 12 October 2023 
Friday 13 October 2023 

 
Visitors will be taken on a tour of the school which will finish at approximately 
10.45am.  If you wish to attend one of these tours, please telephone the 
admissions manager, Miss Neal on 01277 238303.  Bookings can be made from 
Monday 11 September 2023 onwards. 
 

 
Published admission number September 2023: 292 
Applications received (all preferences) December 2022: 1226 
Number on roll February 2023:  1868 
In 2022 the last child was admitted under criterion 9 


